Johnny Sutton

My son and I ran an inspection station, JackRabbit Inspections for over a year and we enjoyed the
work and the clients. However, the pay was not sufficient to stay in business. I think the amount of
money paid for inspections should be valued much more. I understand it is a mandatory fee just like
the taxes. The taxes and permit go up but the inspection fee does not. The rate of inflation over the
last few years has also caused a huge burden on the inspectors. I think the safety inspection should
be $75 and the emissions $25. I do not think $100 inspection fee once per year would burden the
car owners. All the other expenses for cars like maintenance have increased. It is the cost of car
ownership. Please help the inspectors stay in business. If they can not afford to stay in business the
whole system will fall apart and there will be no inspectors.



